Willow Class Newsletter

Friday 25th April

Welcome back after Easter! We hope you all had a lovely break.

Willow Class information:

Willow Class have had a great first week back and have all coped well with the changes around school!

This week we have looked at some new resources for Maths and English and will start working on targets from next week!

The children have all enjoyed painting with different resources; cotton buds, paint brushes and different parts of their bodies.

Our topic this half term is "Where?" We are looking at different places and buildings.

This half term we are practicing our bike, trike and scooter skills in PE! Most of the children are accepting wearing a helmet now ©

Have a lovely weekend!

Miss Britt, Mrs Ahtty and Mrs Kam, Mrs Koralege



Mrs Koralege

Messages

Swimming lessons start again on Monday 28th please send in swimming kit on Monday morning!

Please can parents send in any photographs of children's favourite places (park, beach, shop) or children playing in a familiar location, for our topic this half term? ©

Send to : willow@mapleridge.hants.sch.uk

Thank you!